

Inglês 12.ª Classe/2003

República de Moçambique Ministério da Educação

2.ª Época 90 Minutos

Section I: Read the following text and then answer the questions below according to the information given in the text. (There are 50 points for this section.)

Bazaruto Archipelago

The entire Bazaruto Archipelago was declared a national marine nature reserve by the government of Mozambique in December 2001. The archipelago, which lies about 30 kilometres (20 miles) off the coast between the towns of Vilanculo and Inhassoro, takes in four main islands: Bazaruto, Beriguerua, Magaruque, and Santa Carolina. The islands themselves were declared a national park in 1971. This new designation covers an additional 1,400 square kilometres (540 square miles) of ocean surrounding the islands. Considered the Big Five dive sites in Southern Africa, the newly protected reefs and beaches of the Bazaruto Archipelago support dolphins, dugongs, sawfishes, lobster and several species of marine turtle. Whales can be seen during the summer months.

Community oriented conservation projects on Bazaruto are funded by the World Wide Fund for Nature (WWF), the South-African Nature Foundation and the Endangered Wildlife Trust. They support park management and work with local lodges and conservation groups to crack down on illegal shark fishing and shark finning. Sport fishing programmes have also been established.

Overnight visitors to the archipelago are permitted only for the people staying at one of the lodges. Local people are paid fees for conservation work and reporting sightings of turtle nests. The new designation of the entire archipelago may further benefit local communities in terms of schools, and health centres, financed from park fees paid by tourists. Ghislaine Lewellyn, a marine biologist with WWF, said, "Mozambique has an extremely rich and diverse marine wildlife and habitat."

2002 was designated the International Year of Eco Tourism by the United Nations. We hope the newly formed Bazaruto Archipelago National Park can become a beacon of the kind of tourism that benefits not only the regional and national economy but also the local people, ecosystems, animals and plants upon which the tourism depends in the first place.

Glossary dive sites – locais de mergulho to crack down – penalizar beacon – farol

reefs – recife shark fishing – pesca do tubarão shark finning – barbatana de tubarão

- 1. What four islands comprise Bazaruto?
- 2. Name three organisations, which pay for conservation projects, based in communities.
- 3. What type of work are local people paid for at the archipelago?
- **4.** What is the relation between tourism and conservation in the article?
- 5. In one or two sentences, explain the overall idea of the text.

Section II: Choose the word or group of words (A, B, C or D) that best fills the gap in each of the following sentences. Write the letter only. (There are 50 points for this section.)

6.	Please take an umbrella with you. It rain tonight.					
,	A. might have	B. might	C. might not	D. may have		
7.	I went to the American Embassy for a job.					
, Marie	A. applied	B. applying	C. apply	D. to apply		
8.	As I stood drinking a cup of coffee at the counter I the faces of the people around me.					
	A. studied	B. study	C. studying	D. will study		

			*					
9. If she had invite	ed me for the party, I	her a present.	was and almo					
A. would	R would have	C would have give	ven D. would give					
10. Three of the for	ir people said that the	ey spoke a foreign langua	ige were from Zamoia.					
A. whose	B. who	C. whom	D. which					
11. Many people _	Zimbabwe live in an ar	ea called Gondola.						
A. for	B. form	C. at	D. from					
12. Do people in yo	our country speak fore	sign languages?						
A. as many	B. many	C. much	D. few					
13. The report	that the number of Spanis	h speakers increased by	about 50%.					
A. says	B. say	C. saying	D. to say					
14. Could you	me the salt please?	C. 3u/	THE RESERVE OF THE RE					
A. passing	B. passed	C. pass	D. will pass					
15. They each	Other for ages	C. pass						
A. have seen		C. have	D. had seen					
	B. haven't seen	C. Have						
Section III. I	\		-ce out From the wor	rde at-				
below the tout	ne following text som	e words have been i	ce Write the letter of	nly (The				
are 50 points for this	select the one that bes	t completes each spa	ce. write the letter of	Ly. (Trier				
are do points for this	section.)	44.						
In 1990 Dr Roy	n Parise was one of a tear	of actronaute who we	nt on a nine day mission	that tool				
them round the ear	th 143 times. Dr. Parise de	oscribes life on board the	space shuttle Columbia.	Living and				
working in zero gra	vity is OK. It's161	sice floating around, but	you have to fix your1	7 into				
position while you'	re working so that you don	't 18 off.						
But it wasn't all w	work. There was a lot of	_19 for less serious th	ings like standing on the o	eiling and				
holding 20	other up with one finger.	One of our favourites	_21 was throwing and	d catching				
sweets and blowing	water at each other.							
22 are some problems with living in space for23 it's pretty difficult to eat chips of spaghetti24 is freeze-dried and kept in sealed boxes. It's not25 but, you know you are								
spagnetti24	_ is freeze-dried and kept	in sealed boxes. It's not	25 but, you kno	w you are				
all your meals before	te to eat gourmet meals. It'	s also a bit like being in i	iospitai because you nave	to choose				
	eeth is a problem. You can	t brush your teeth with	your mouth open because	it's a very				
messy job.	cent is a problem. Tou can	t brasil your teem with	, our	re 5 th Very				
16. A. quiet	B. all	C. quite	D. bit					
17. A. forehead	B. head	C. feet	D. leg					
18. A. float		C. fly	D. put					
19. A. period	B. time	C. weather	D. periods					
20. A. one	B. another	C. each	D 11.1					
21 4	B. task	0	D. sporting					
22. A. These	B. There	O TIL	D. what					
23. A. i.e.	B. example		D. following					
24. A. Food	B. Aliments	C. Drink	D. Stores					
25. A. good	B. nice	C. bad	D. stores D. wonder					
-								
41 57 W GWS 764 1	What have \$ said and wo I a	e or a straight in part to	TOP I POWER YOU HAVE NOT BEEN	A SELTATION				

Section IV: Write an argumentative composition on one of the following topics. Say whethe you are for or against the statement. (There are 50 points for this section.)

 [&]quot;Corporal punishment is necessary in education."

 [&]quot;Should school uniform be compulsory?"